
From: Ross-leech, Diane
Sent: 9/17/2012 11:01:07 AM
To: billie.blanchard@cpuc.ca.gov (billie.blanchard@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Comments on Nesting Bird Workshop Proposed Solutions

Hi Billie:

My apologies for not getting back to you sooner on our comments to the Summary Tables you 
and your team prepared from the 8/30/12 workshop of Potential Solutions. We are working 
on our comments and plan to submit them tomorrow.

Thank you for your leadership on this issue.

Diane

Diane Ross-Leech, Director 
Environmental Policy 
Pacific, Gas and Electric Company 
Telephone: 415-973-5696 
Email: DPR5@pge.com

SB GT&S 0325275

mailto:billie.blanchard@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:billie.blanchard@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:DPR5@pge.com

